
Parents as Teachers is a free home
visiting service with many benefits!

We offer group socializations,
developmental screenings, and tons
of info on parenting. Call today to

enroll your child!

Parents as Teachers

We had a wonderful time
exploring nature at our August
Socialization! We searched for
painted rocks, made dirt cups,

and painted bird houses!

Let’s Explore Nature!

September - Living Treasures

October- Halloween Party

November- Thanksgiving Dinner

Upcoming Socializations
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Sara McCandless is a Family

Development Specialist with PAT.

She has worked for the Children’s

Advocacy Center for three and a half

years.  A graduate of Bristol High

School, she went on to complete her

bachelor's in psychology from

Slippery Rock University. Sara was

inspired to join the CAC to help

families after becoming a mother

herself. She loves seeing her PAT

kiddos hit their milestones! In her

free time, Sara enjoys baking and

spending time with her family.

You’re invited to Parent Cafe!

“Building Blocks of Parenting”

All Are Welcome!

When: 
Sept. 25 / 12:00-2:30pm
Oct. 23 / 12:00-2:30pm

Where:
Children’s Advocacy CENTER

New Castle, PA

Please RSVP to Bob one week prior at
724-657-7947 for lunch accommodations

and childcare. 

Next Level Fatherhood

The Next Level-Community

Fatherhood breakfast will take

place here at the CAC every third

Saturday of the month from 9-

11am, beginning September 21st!

Join us for free breakfast and

timely conversations surrounding

fatherhood.  If you’re interested in

attending, contact David Young at

youngd8@upmc.edu or call 

724-730-3216.  
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Creating a consistent bedtime routine helps your child settle

down and fall asleep. For example, a calming pre-bedtime

routine may involve a bath or shower, reading a book to your

child, tucking them in, and saying goodnight.

All Pro Dads 

Did you know when a dad is

actively involved in a child’s life, the

child is likely to have better

grades, enhanced creativity, fewer

behavioral issues, and a stronger

father-child relationship? Join us

for our next All Pro Dads event at

George Washington Intermediate

School cafeteria on October 7th at

6pm! This event is for Lockley,

George Washington and Jr high

dads and children.


